Kapiti Coast

DISTRICT COUNCIL

Me Huri Whakamuri, Ka Titiro Whakamua

OIR: 2223/378

12 October 2022

Request for Information under the Local Government and Official Information and
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act)

Thank you for your email of 15 September 2022 requesting the following information:

Is the Council similarly prepared to receive [Council interprets this as ‘release’] the
advice it has received on s6(a) and (h) of the RMA and on the NZCPS?

Your request was clarified by you on 20 September, as follows:

Can the Council please release any advice, reports or information it has received been
privy to, including email communications and internal information on the relevance of
section 6(a) of the RMA as it relates to Plan Change 2. Specifically, the table at section
2.1.1 of the s32 report omits any comment on section 6(a), and therefore by reason of
omission the Council has clearly identified that section 6(a) is not relevant. Please
supply any information that addresses the Council’s decision to omit any reference to
section 6(a) as a matter that is not relevant to the plan change.

Council believes the only relevant information is in publicly available Intensification
Assessment Report (appendix L to the s32 report), specifically the first line in the table on
page 22.

The s32 report addresses the NZCPS however | would like to request any advice or
information that the Council has obtained on the relevance of the NZCPS as it relates
to PC2.

Council believes the relevant information is:

e Line 4 of the table on page 23 of the Intensification Assessment Report (appendix L to the
s32 report) refers to the NZCPS.

e Appendix B of the S32 report summarises all the “advice or information” received from
submitters on draft PC2 that has relevance to the NZCPS.

e The entirety of the attached SLT Paper (Date: 13 December 2021; Subject: Considering
Coastal Erosion Hazard as a Qualifying Matter through the Intensification Plan Change)

e The entirety of the attached DRAFT SLT Paper (Date: 30 November 2021; Subject:
Considering Coastal Erosion Hazard as a Qualifying Matter through the Intensification
Plan Change).
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The following may also be relevant in part, please refer to the following page on our Takutai
Kapiti website: https://takutaikapiti.nz/articles/presentations/ which shows the Memorandum
prepared by Jacobs to inform Takutai Kapiti titled “Memorandum No. 1 Summary of the
Planning Framework relevant to Coastal Hazard Risk Based Planning” which refers to PC2.

Nga mihi

Kris Pervan
Group Manager Strategy, Growth and Recovery
Te Kaihwhakahaere RopU Rautaki, Te Tipuna me te Whakaoranga





